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We strongly oppose any State or Federal government passing legislation that 

includes actions related to our wells! A sand filter is well over 20k and well (pump 

etc.) maintaince is expensive! We need to insure that citizens can continue to 

replace/install a well without interference. We shouldn't need permission from anyone 

do ingredients something on our property! 


